
Please publish the attached in the July 20th and July 27th issues of the Ozaukee Press. 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held on August 2, 2023, at 7:00 pm at the Grafton Town Hall, 1230 
11th Avenue, Grafton, WI, 53024, before the Town of Grafton Plan Commission concerning: 

 
Application for a Conditional Use Permit by Steve Jones Automotive (Tires Unlimited) for Automobile Sales and Service at 

1570 Port Washington Rd., Tax ID#: 06-017-07-008.00. 

 
Copies of the proposed applications are available and open for inspection at the Town Hall, 1102 Bridge Street, Grafton, WI, 
53024, during the Town’s regular business hours. 
 
July 20, 2023 
Sara Jacoby, Clerk 
 

 

 


